GAC April 17,2012
Present: Miazga, Summerlin, Evans, Gee, Livengood, Williams

1. REVIEWED minutes from previous meeting.

2. Blackboard Template is ready for use as a common presentation for courses.
3. Portal for distance learning is being developed.

4. Graduate comprehensive review completed; students and guests are being
surveyed.

5. Program and course development for new degree plans to be completed by
January 2013.

6. All ED/CI courses that will be used are changed to EDW.

7. QM process is being completed for all CoE faculty teaching online. Next step is to
have volunteers to become peer reviewers.

8. Vushi and QM contracts to be renewed for 2012-2013 academic year.



